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Committee Chair(s): Allyssa McFadyen & Krisandra Ivings 

 

Members: Veronika Kollbrand, Alan Kilpatrick, Bronwyn Guiton, Ciara Ward, Nikki Tanner, 

Sarah Miller, Ronn Cheney, Laura Dobbie, Rebecca Tomlinson, Ayesha Patel, Hannah 

Steeves, Stacey Zip, Erica Anderson, Jacob Ericson, Ann Marie Melvie, Shaunna Mireau, Emily 

Nickerson, Matthew Renaud, Wendy Reynolds, Doris Wagner, Stef Alexandru, Julie Wettstein, 

Courtney Dicke, Alisa Lazear, Sara Klein, Katy O'Shaugnessy, Julie Boan, Martha Murphy, 

Dominique Garingan, Beth Galbraith, Allyssa McFadyen, George Roy, Erica Friesen 

Activities and initiatives that the committee has completed during this past year: 

1. This year, we began hosting virtual meet-ups for our members. At our January meeting, 

the membership elected to host these more regularly (monthly), and that these would 

replace our monthly email discussion forum. 

2. We have created and are testing out a new Slack workspace to allow members to 

connect members more informally than through our email listserv. If the membership 

finds this useful, we will continue to administer the workspace next year. 

3. Our SIG was approached to have one of our member’s sit on the CALL/ACBD 2021 

virtual Conference Planning Committee. We are happy to have a New Professional on 

the committee. 

Administratively, we: 

4. We promoted our meet-ups and group through the CALL listserv and “In Session” 

newsletter, and subsequently welcomed several new members. 

5. We updated the listserv instructions on the CALL website to reflect the new platform. 

6. We continue to promote other CALL SIG and committee events and initiatives through 

our listserv, encouraging new professionals to become involved. 

Activities and initiatives that the committee hopes to tackle for the next business year: 

We will continue to host virtual meet-ups as long as our membership finds these useful.  

We will continue testing our Slack workspace, and explore other platforms if it does not suit the 

needs of our group. 

We will consider submitting a conference proposal as a SIG, and encourage our members to 

submit their own proposals. 

http://www.callacbd.ca/

